
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>

Date: 10/3/2012 12:53:44 PM
Subject: Dept of Consumer Affairs - Budget Format

Les,
 
                We met with DCA this morning, and asked them to think about proposing to restructure their budget in 
order to roll their legal, consumer affairs, and other related services into a new “II. Programs and Services” umbrella, 
with the components to be demoted from roman numeral to letter status (the current III. would become II.B., for 
instance).
 
                They’ll likely run the concept by your analyst…just wanted to give you a heads-up that we’d discussed this.  I 
explained that there’s an approval process for such requests, etc.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:LBoles@budget.sc.gov

